
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Volunteers, 
 
Thank you for volunteering for the Education Foundation of South Brunswick 
Township’s cartridge and electronic recycling fundraiser. You have chosen to collect the 
donated items from a specific location.  
 
The principal for that school will have your contact information and you will have access 
to the box at the location. The end of the fundraiser will be December 31, 2021.  
 
We need you to: 

 Pick up donated items 

 Sort items- A  list of accepted items will be given to you 

 Place in another box until end of collection. 
 
You will receive approximately 21 hours of community service for this volunteer 
opportunity.  (3 hours a week for 7 weeks) 
  
Thank you for helping the environment and supporting the Education Foundation! 
 
Sabuha Qureshi-Din 
516-643-7357 
sabuhaqdin@gmail.com 

 
 


